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Municipal Leaders Applaud Efforts to Restore 
Municipal Highway User Revenue Funding 
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In FY 2012, the General Assembly approved $10 million in municipal Highway User Revenue funding, which reflected
an increase of $8.4 million over what was in the Governor's initial FY 2012 budget.

About The Maryland Municipal League:
Located at the Phipps Municipal Center in the state capital of Annapolis, The Maryland Municipal League (MML) was founded in 1936 and
represents 157 municipal governments and two special taxing districts throughout the state of Maryland.

A voluntary, non-profit, nonpartisan association controlled and maintained by city and town governments, MML works to strengthen and support
municipal government through advocacy and the development of effective leadership. Through its membership in the National League of Cities
MML offers legislative representation in Washington, urban research programs, and a national municipal government information exchange.

MML is the only statewide organization in Maryland composed solely of municipal officials and devoted to the promotion of all branches of
municipal administration.
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